
MeckCounts Newsletter/Church Bulletin Content 

 

Here is a short article that you can use in your organization’s newsletter, on your 

website, or in an e-blast. We don’t recommend this for social media; we will be 

providing social media content separately.  

 

 

Make it count for our community by completing the 2020 Census 
 
Have you heard about the 2020 Census? Census Day is April 1, 2020, but we are 
already spreading the word about how important the census is to Mecklenburg 
County. Why? Because the census brings valuable resources to our community, 
such as federal funding for things like healthcare, education and transportation. 
The census is convenient, safe and required. In the weeks leading up to Census 
Day, you will receive a letter from the census asking you to respond online. It only 
takes a few minutes to ensure you and your family are counted. Everyone counts 
– from newborns to senior citizens! To learn more, visit 
www.MeckCounts2020.com​.  

http://www.meckcounts2020.com/

